
      Report on Anti-Ragging Day Event at St. Joseph’s University 

 

The Anti-Ragging Committee at St. Joseph's University successfully organized 

Anti-Ragging Day on August 12, 2024, kicking off Anti-Ragging Week, which ran 

from August 12 to August 18, 2024. The event aimed to create awareness among 

students about the harmful effects of ragging and to promote a safe, inclusive 

campus environment. 

On August 12, the following events took place: 

Poster Display: Creative and informative posters were displayed across the 

campus, emphasizing the importance of preventing ragging and promoting 

mutual respect among students. These posters served as visual reminders of the 

university’s zero-tolerance policy on ragging. 

Human Chain: Students and faculty members formed a human chain on campus 

to symbolically demonstrate unity against ragging. This act of solidarity aimed 

to send a strong message that ragging would not be tolerated at St. Joseph's 

University. 

Awareness Week: The week-long awareness campaign included interactive 

sessions, talks by senior students and faculty members, and discussions on the 

consequences of ragging and how to report such incidents. The goal was to 

ensure that all students understood the significance of maintaining a respectful 

and supportive campus culture. 

 

For the Images of The Anti-Ragging Day Event at St. Joseph’s University,  

kindly refer to the Photo Gallery: https://www.sju.edu.in/gallery/100 

 


